
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

   

   

 
 

 

WELCOME! 

LOOKING AHEAD 
ACSI ACCREDITATION  
TCS is accredited by Association Christian Schools International (ACSI).  The 
school undergoes a reaccreditation process every five years. The 
administration and staff have spent the past years compiling necessary 
information and assembling a detailed report to submit to ACSI. This month, 
the school will have its three-day accreditation visit by the accrediting team. 
The accreditation team will comb through all aspects of the report and the 
school. TCS administration is anticipating the team’s visit. 

  
 
CONGRATULATIONS TO DR. ABBETT 
TCS congratulates Dr. Abbett, our administrator, on the successful defense of his doctoral 
dissertation in March. We are proud of his accomplishment and grateful for his faithful 
dedication to Timberlake Christian Schools.  

 
EASTER BREAK 

• Friday, April 15th  - There will be a noon-dismissal for K-12th grade. Extended Care will   
               be offered from 12:00pm-5:45pm for K- 8th grade students. To sign up for Extended  
               Care, contact Lily Dennison by April 6th. 

• Monday, April 18th - TCS will be CLOSED for all students’ Pre-K through 12th grade. 

Educating with a Biblical worldview   
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APRIL 2022 



SUMMER DAY CAMP 
Enrollment is still open for TCS’ Summer Day Camp. The summer program is designed for children ages 3 to 7 (those who 
have just completed 2nd grade) to have fun while learning about the Bible and reviewing core subjects. The camp offers 
resource classes such as arts and crafts, music, PE, water days, and library time. The Summer Camp runs from June 1st 
through August 5th. 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

SPRING MUSICAL 
Tickets for Shrek Jr. are now available.  The performances will be April 29th and 30th 
at 7:30pm.  Tickets are available in the school office.  
 

TCS 5K FUNDRAISER 
We are thrilled to announce that 
we have exceeded out $50,000 
fundraising goal! TCS would like to 
thank each of the students, staff, 
and family members that helped to 
make our fundraiser such a 
tremendous success. The 5K, Fun 
Run and Carnival event will kick off 
the event at 10:00am with a 5K in 
the neighborhood surrounding TCS, 
followed by a carnival, on the 
school grounds, from 11:00am– 
2:00pm. 

PRE-K OLYMPICS  
The Pre-K students will be participating in Pre-K Olympics on the morning of Friday, April 8th. There are many fun activities 
scheduled that will get the students up and moving. The children will cheer each other on to victory and celebrate their 
accomplishments together. All students should wear their green Pre-K t-shirt that day.  Parents are welcome to join us for 
this fun morning. 
 

ACADEMICS
MATH OLYMPICS  
Last month, TCS students competed in the ACSI Math Olympics. Students competed against almost 200 other students from 
six local schools.  TCS had several students who placed in computation skills. Students must get at least 50% correct of 
challenging timed math problems to even place.  TCS congratulates the students listed below in their accomplishments. 

• Grade 3 – Gracie Manson fifth place 
• Grade 5 – Rachel Pearls fourth place; Sophia Little fifth place 
• Grade 6 – Emma Rodriguez fifth place 

 

TERRA NOVA TESTING  
Students in grades K-10th grade will have Terra Nova testing during the mornings of 
April 19th-25th. The Terra Nova is a series of standardized achievement tests used to 
assess students in areas such as reading, mathematics, science, language arts, and 
vocabulary. 
 



PRE-K BABY CHICKS  
The Pre-K students are very excited about their chicken eggs that are currently in an incubator in 
the Pre-K wing. The students are eagerly awaiting the arrival of the little chicks over the next 
several weeks. The Pre-K is thankful for the opportunity to see firsthand God’s incredible creation 
in action! 
 

 
DRESS DOWN  
SPIRT DAY  
This month’s School Spirit Days are Friday, April 8th and Friday, April 22nd. On 
Spirit Day, TCS students can show their school spirit by dressing down and 
wearing jeans along with a TCS spirit t-shirt. The spirit shirt must be visible. 
 

 

 

Our Mission: To assist Christian parents in 
educating their children to think and live consistently with a biblical world-and-life view and 

discipling them in love and truth toward Christlikeness and a lifelong passion for glorifying God. 
 


